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About
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, is
proposing improvements at multiple intersections along State Road
(SR) 776 in Charlotte County. The purpose of the improvements is to
improve safety, enhance traffic flow, and reduce crashes. The
proposed improvements include converting existing full median
openings to two-way directional median openings at seven (7)
intersections along the corridor: Oceanspray Boulevard, Sea Mist
Drive/Shalimar Street, David Boulevard, Hollis Avenue, Cornelius
Boulevard, Biscayne Drive, and Collingswood Boulevard. Potential
median modifications are also being considered at three (3)
additional intersections: Mayport Street/Biggs Street, Regina
Drive/Roberta Drive, and at the Port Charlotte Town Center west
entrance.


